August 20, 2023

Historic District Commission
City of Detroit
CAYMC, Center 2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 808
Detroit MI 48226

To the Members of the Historic District Commission:

We are writing to request permission to update the decorative trim over our front door. We have lived in the neighborhood for almost 15 years and are proud to have helped to restore multiple historic homes in our neighborhood, including our own.

It appears that long ago, before we purchased the home, original historic features around our front door were removed and replaced with an inappropriate concrete slab over the entrance. Our wish with this renovation is to restore historic features to our front door, that feel more appropriate to the rest of the home and to our neighborhood. We believe that the design we are requesting is appropriate to the neighborhood and would better match the rest of our recently restored trim. We hope that this improvement will help our home better contribute to the historic nature of our street and community.

We very much appreciate your time and consideration.

Thank you, 
Rachel Perschetz and Sean Mann
401 West Grand Boulevard
Detroit, MI 48216

